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FROM: Kathleen Arant, Division of Competitive Service ? - -  
ru GY 
- 0  RE: Close Docket Request for 001 71 9-TP 

On November 17, 2000, Verizon Florida Inc. filed with this Commission a request 
for approval of an Interconnection, Unbundling, and Resale agreement with US West 
!nterprise America Inc. d/b/a !nterprise America, Inc.. By letter dated January 18, 2001, 
Verizon Florida Inc. requested withdrawal of their original petition. 

Therefore, since the Commission does not need to take any action in this matter, 
pursuant to Section the APM, staff requests that the original petition be 
withdrawn and the 

CC: Division of Legal Services 
BellSouth, Nancy Sims c O k  


